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The OUR Children Project works to Observe, Understand and Respond to child 

abuse and neglect. Since children who have special needs are significantly more at 

risk for abuse, this project strives to keep all children safe with an emphasis on 

those who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing. We meet monthly to share information 

regarding the safety of our children and have 

many programs to help share information about 

OUR Children.  One of the newest programs is a 

Virtual Book Club or ñVook Clubò.  Chresta Brink-

man, from Colorado Hands & Voices, started this 

program combining her passions for literacy and 

child safety.  Monthly phone calls are designed to 

discuss literacy materials that are helpful to utilize 

with children who have experienced a traumatic 

event.  In addition to compiling a list of book re-

sources, activities to accompany the books are 

also included in the discussion.  The calls are open to everyone and we encourage 

you to call in and help us in our efforts to keep kids safe!  For more information 

about the OUR Children Project Vook Club, please contact Chresta Brinkman at 

chresta.brinkman@gmail.com or Christen Nolfi at cnolfi29@gmail.com. 

The next ñVook Clubò call will be on February 6, 2017 at 1:00 MST.  We will be re-

viewing the following childrenôs books: ñAlex and the Scary Thingsò, ñI Said óNoôò, 

ñAn Exceptional Childrenôs Guide to Touchò, ñYour Body Belongs to Youò and ñSome 

Parts Are Not For Sharingò.   It is not necessary to purchase these books.  We en-

courage you to check them out at your local library in the hopes that they have 

these important resources available to everyone. 

You can find additional information about The OUR Children Project at http://

www.handsandvoices.org/resources/OUR/ and our new facebook page https://

www.facebook.com/Hands-Voices-Our- Children-1612822025678688/.  
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The 2017 Hands & Voices Leadership Conference is coming up and in 2017 it will be 

held in Galena, Illinois starting September 15th!  The Leadership Conference is for 

H&V Chapter Leaders, H&V GBYS and ASTra Programs, Parents of Children who are 

Deaf or Hard of Hearing, and the Professionals who work with us! 

More information will be coming in the following months but if you want an excep-

tional opportunity to network, learn and share this is one you DONôT want to miss! 

Make sure you are part of the IL Hands & Voices 

listserv so you wonôt miss out on the announcements.   

Are you a parent looking for funding opportunities to 

attend this event?  Consider contacting UIC-SCC and 

speaking with a Care Coordinator about utilizing gift 

funds to participate in this conference.  More infor-

mation about UIC-SCC is on pages 11 and 12 of this 

newsletter. 
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